P, O. Box 33
Union City, N. J. 07087
January 3, 1973

The Most Reverend

Archbishop Torkom Manoogian, Primate
Diocese of the Armenian Church of America
630 Second Avenue

New York, N. Y. 10016

Dear Soorpazan Hayr:

What better way could one start the New Year with
and observe Armenian Christmas but to become a
St. Vartan Steward; therefore, please find enclosed my
enrollment check for $100. 00.

Sincere congratulations on your election as Second
Vice President of the National Council of Churches

which is an honor you richly deserve.

All best wishes for a Blessed Christmas and a
Healthy and Happy New Year.

Respectfully yours,
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Mrs. Charles R. Chirkinian
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